Books bring us fegether!
Dear Parent/Guardian,

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming again to Dundana School and we are thrilled to offer this literary
event to the Dundana Community. We invite your entire family to participate by purchasing the latest
and greatest in children’s books. Bargain books are also available. For every $10 spent at the Book Fair,
at least $6 in book product goes directly back to our school.

Also, please be sure to check out our “Classroom Wish List” table, where teachers have placed books
they wish to add to their classroom libraries. You can purchase a “Wish List” book simply by selecting
one from a teacher’s basket and paying for it at the cashier - don’t forget to complete a bookplate!

Students will have the opportunity to view and purchase books in the gym during school hours on
Thursday October 9*" as well as that night at the Open House.

There will only be one purchasing line with a Debit/Credit machine available and one for cash.

Yours together in learning,
Gillian Petersen Mrs. Clarke

Book Fair Parent Committee Chairperson Dundana Teacher-Librarian
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